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SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COMMENTS 

This is to formally acknowledge receipt of your comments on DSl-20, the 

international issue paper prepared as part of NRC's strategic assessment. Your 

comments have been forwarded for consideration by the Commission. Thank you 

for your interest in this important area. 

cc: MSlater, SECY 


